
 

 

 

Webmaster Annual Report for 2022 

 

The ASPRA website continues to evolve with low but increasing usage.  Coordination 

between the website, Facebook and the emails sent to members hopefully gets the right 

information in the right place at the right time.  Pages related to the various ASPRA projects 

and activities have been updated on a regular basis  

 

A new series of local interest pages on the site, a history of the Village shops, has been 

loaded.  It is hoped that this will prove to be a useful place to keep all the ‘local knowledge’ 

about the ‘what when and where’ of all the businesses and will encourage feedback from 

members and others as the details grow.   

Some minor technical glitches were rapidly resolved, usually caused by an upgrade which 

had ‘unintended consequences! 


